
May 22, 1978

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

Just a note to enclose with the proof sheets from the two rolls taken 
on the occasion of the opening. Would you please go over these 
with a glass, marking anything that is of interest to you, and we 
shall send prints on later. You can also be marking for Ken Gilpin 
and Lewis Allen, so if you think a picture would be of particular 
interest put 1, 2, or 3, meaning 1, for yourself; ^for Ken; and 
3, for Lewis. Fire them back to us and I shall see if we can turn 
out any platinum prints!

Fond greetings.

Sincerely yours,

Mitchell A, 
Director
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